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Join the Cosmic Blessing on April 12, 2025! EUME candidates and family members can now 

register to participate in this joyous event. 

 

We are delighted to announce that registration is now open for the upcoming Cosmic Blessing Ceremony, 

taking place on April 12th, 2025. This special event, celebrating the eternal bond of Blessed couples, will 

be a profound moment for all participants, bringing together candidates and their families from across the 

world. 

 

Who Can Register? 

 

The Cosmic Blessing is open to: 

 

EUME Blessing candidates (matched couples) preparing for this transformative step; 

 

Already married couples who are prepared to receive the Cosmic Blessing; 

 

60+ single members who qualify for the single-person Blessing; 

 

Family members planning to attend and support their loved ones during the ceremony. 

 



 

 

 
 

Where? 

 

South Korea and EUME Locations (to be determined) 

 

How to Register: 

 

For detailed information and to complete your registration, please visit the Blessed Family 

Department (BFD) website: bfdeume,org/next-blessing. 

 

Why Attend? 

 

The Cosmic Blessing is a pivotal event in the Unification tradition, symbolising not only the union of two 

individuals but also their dedication to creating God-centered families. As True Parents officiate the 

ceremony, it provides a profound opportunity to align with the values and principles of building a world 

of peace and harmony. 

 

Don't miss this chance to be part of a historic and spiritual celebration. We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

The Blessed Family Department EUME 

 

 
 

https://www.bfdeume.org/next-blessing

